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M E M O R A N D U M

To: Pat Logan and the Pub Committee March 9, 1973

From: George C. Wootton

I was truly moved to receive the engraved beer mugs. I am 
sorry that I have only made it to the first Garden, but it 
appears there is always something on deck on the Friday nights.

A memento such as this is something that stays with you for 
a long time. Whenever I look at the mugs I will remember our 
visit to the Liquor Control Board to get our first license for 
a pub.

I look forward to the day when I can make the same trip with 
you again to obtain a permanent license for a College facility, 
i.e. for students, faculty and staff.

Thank you again.
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